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November 13, 2014


Mr. & Mrs. Simon Prowse 
4000 South Dahlia Street
Englewood, CO 80111

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Prowse,

The Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District (District) recently completed the annual sanitary sewer maintenance program.  This program includes an annual video inspection of a portion of the District’s sanitary sewer mains.  During the video inspection, a camera is guided through the District’s sanitary main to evaluate the internal condition of the pipe.  The camera is able to stop at each service connection and view the internal condition of the connection between the service pipe and the District’s main.  

The video inspection conducted this year included the sanitary sewer main serving your house.  The pipe for your service was found to be intruding from your sanitary sewer connection into the District’s sanitary sewer main.  Enclosed is a photograph of your service connection showing the pipe intrusion.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The pipe intrusion is a hazard to the District’s main and requires immediate repair by a qualified sanitary sewer service company or plumber.  Be advised, the District is not responsible for repairs to your service pipe, including the connection to the main, or damages caused by service pipe blockages.  A representative for the District is required to observe all work related to the District’s main, including service connections.  If the repair is not complete by December 31, 2014, the District reserves the right to perform the repair and charge you for the costs incurred.     

If you would like to discuss this matter further or to schedule observation of the repair, please contact me at 303-841-3474 or the District Engineer, Clarice O’Hanlon with Purrington Civil, LLC at 303.909.8448. 

Sincerely,
CHERRY HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT



Darcy Beard, District Manager
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